
Outstanding management can avoid and pass through 

sudden natural disasters - July 3, 2018 
 

From the evening of July 1, 2018 to the noon of the July 2, 

2018, there was a heavy rainstorm in Chengdu. The bad weather 

caused the roads and houses to be damaged in Sichuan, the 

subway was shut down, and the power supply system was faulty. 

  

    Yesterday, Everbright Grand China Assets Limited. 

(“EBGCA”), the Chengdu Everbright Finance Center and Chengdu 

Everbright International Mansion were suffered from sudden power 

outages due to extreme weather. The duty officer started the 

contingency measures to respond to emergencies with high-quality 

management capabilities and quickly started. Emergency plan for 

power outage, open the emergency power supply of the building to 

restore electricity to elevators and public areas, and ensure the 

safety of customers. At the same time, close contact with 

customers to make relief work, hope no one is damaged. 

 

    With the support of the Government Affairs Service Center of 

Chengdu Municipal People’s Government, EBGCA has assisted 

the engineering staff dispatched by the Power Supply Bureau to 

repair and inspect the building's power system. In cooperation with 

the parties, the power supply was restored on the same day, 

minimizing the impact on customers. 

 

    EBGCA always focuses on safety first, attaches great 

importance to flood control safety inspection, and employees pay 

attention on their duty. They work together with Government Affairs 

Service Center of Chengdu Municipal People’s Government and to 

eliminate difficulties and make the building safe and secure. All 

facilities are currently operating normally, and property is safe. 

 

                                                         

  



                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The picture shows the company and the power supply bureau 

engineers carefully to repair the power supply system. 

 

 

                                                                     

 

 

 

 

No water was found in the parking facilities of the building, and the 

vehicles were unimpeded. 


